
 
 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF COMPANY NAME CHANGE 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We are pleased to announce that the names of our companies have been changed to the 

following with effect from 26th May 2022. 

 

1. Novugen Pharma Sdn. Bhd. (201401015688) 

[formerly known as Novugen Pharma (Malaysia) Sdn Bhd.] 

 

2. Novugen Oncology Sdn. Bhd. (201401015565) 

[formerly known as Oncogen Pharma (Malaysia) Sdn. Bhd.] 

 

Please be assured that this will not affect our business scope, management structure and contact 

information except for the email domain @oncogenpharma.com will change to @novugen.com as 

well as, Oncogen’s website address will become www.novugen.com 

 

There will be no further changes taking effect for valued partners like you, other than the ones 

mentioned. We would really appreciate it if you would bring this announcement to the attention of 

your relevant departments. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your endless support and we look forward 

to continuing our strong cooperation in the future. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Novugen Pharma Sdn. Bhd. 

Novugen Oncology Sdn. Bhd. 

 

Rahil Mahmood 

Chief Executive Office  

http://www.novugen.com/

